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Dear Parent 
 
As you may be aware, at Smithdon High School we offer music lessons in a number of instruments and 
vocal training including orchestral instruments, drums, guitar, bass, ukulele and piano. 
 
West Norfolk Academies Trust has subsidised the cost of students choosing to study a musical 
instrument. Attached is a booklet which contains an application form and all information about the lessons 
including the costing.  I have also attached a Learner Support Fund form, for those families that are 
entitled to financial support. 
 
If your child has completed lessons with us in the past, we ask that you still complete and return the 
application form so they are able to begin their lessons again this term. Please refer to the booklet as this 
may contain some new information that relates to your child. 
 
Please complete and return the application form to Miss Miller in A20 or send it via email to 
a.miller@smithdonhigh.org.uk 
 
I look forward to receiving your application and getting your child's lessons started as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss A Miller 
Head of Music 
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